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Work, family obligations, and concerns for my personal safety in public as a woman 

in an unfamiliar place have always made it difficult for me to make it to vote in-person 

when I lived out of state. Oregon’s vote by mail system is what makes it possible for 

me to exert my right as a U.S. citizen to vote. 


